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From: Don Steinke <crvancouverusa@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 4:33 PM
To: Justin Wood CCAR; Jenna Kay
Subject: 15-minute neighborhoods

 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

Hi Justin, and Jenna, 
I just saw this FB video by VanMall ReMax realtors in support of 15 minute 
neighborhoods.   
https://www.facebook.com/share/v/1ARMRudgUy/?mibextid=Ls6BEq 
Any thoughts about it? 
 
I'm beginning to think we need to consider the provisions of HB 1110 for the UGA. 
 
Best regards, 
Don Steinke 
 
 
 


